
                                                                                                                             

PEO / OACETT 
2020 GOLF TOURNAMENT 

 

Welcome to the PEO/OACETT Charity Golf Tournament. 
 

 

COVID PRECAUTIONS 
 

Because of the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic and public health regulations in place at 
this time, the following precautions must be followed for this tournament: 

Tee-time intervals 10 minutes apart. 

Arrive no more than 20 minutes ahead of your tee-time. 

No social gathering before golf. 

One rider per cart unless in your social bubble of 10 people. 

Maintain social distancing on the golf course. 

No rakes in traps.  Play preferred lie in the bunker. 

No golf ball washers. 

No washrooms on the course. 

No touching of the flag. 

No long drive or closest to the pin competitions, etc. 

Maintain social distancing once golf is completed prior to dinner. 

Food and beverage regulations for indoor or patio meals, tables are six feet apart and 
all people eating have to be seated. Dinner will be plated and served. 


